
 

 

 
Weekly Update 

 
I would like to commend everyone on our Cornwallis site to you.  

 
There are certain times of the year when the whole school pulls together. This last week has 

been one such time. 
 

The Year 6s excelled themselves in the way that they approached their SATs. All of the staff 
worked together to support the year 6s with such tenderness. The rest of the school worked 

without disturbing the top corridor, knowing how important this time was. 
 

Thank you for acting with kindness, caring and perseverance in what could have been such a 
stressful time. 

22nd March 2024 

 

Newsletter          17th May  

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Abigail Mutalib Roman 

Octopus and Stingrays Leo Jacob Raine 

Seahorses Isabelle Mohammed Sasha 

Starfish Tiya Amelia Aadhini 

Lobsters Jessica Violet Arlo L 

Sealions Riley Charlie-James Freya 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Peyton 

3 Oak Alfie and Malaki 

4 Cherry Aamiyah 

4 Willow Thea 

5 Birch Adi 

5 Rowan Tayana 

6 Pine Alfie 

6 Ash Ashala 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Thursday 23rd May  Class Photographs  

Monday 27th to Friday 31st May May Half-term 

Week commencing 
3rd June 

 
Year 4 Multiplication 

Check 
 

Monday 3rd June Year 1 Pirate Workshop   

Thursday 6th June  9.15am Year 4 Exhibition  

Friday 21st June Art Gallery 3.30pm 2-3pm Year 3 Exhibition  

Saturday 29th June  
Joint Summer Fair 

12-3pm 
 

Monday 1st July 1.30pm Sports’ Afternoon   

Tuesday 2nd July 
Year 1 Trip to the 

Sea Life Centre 
  

Wednesday 3rd July   
9.15am  

Rock Steady Concert 
 

Monday 8th July  Sports’ Day  

Tuesday 9th July Year 2 Trip to Go Ape   

Wednesday 10th July 3.20pm Meet the teacher 3.35pm Meet the teacher Induction Day 

Thursday 11th and 
Friday 12th July 

  Induction mornings 

Friday 12th July Recognition Afternoon for Pupils Only 

Monday 15th July 
pm  - Year 2 Family  

Friendly performance of 
Year 2 Leavers’ Concert 

 Reports go out 

Tuesday 16th July 
pm - Year 2 Leavers’  

Concert 
am - Year 6 Leavers’  

Concert 
 

Wednesday 17th July 
am - Year 2 Leavers’  

Concert 
pm - Year 6 Leavers’  

Concert 
 

Friday 19th July   Last Day of Term 



 

 

Ofsted - The Big Listen – we want to hear your views! 
 

The National Centre for Social Research (NatCen) is carrying out a short survey on 
behalf of Ofsted. We want to hear from parents/carers of children who are under 

18 years old. It should only take around 10 minutes to complete. We are  
interested in views of, and any experiences with, Ofsted, including Ofsted’s  

inspection, regulation and reporting practices. We really want to hear from a wide 
range of parents and carers, even if you don’t have strong opinions about Ofsted, 
or haven’t had any experience of Ofsted. The survey findings will be used to help 

Ofsted improve the way it works in the future. 
 

Please click on the following link to find out more or take part in the survey: 
 

survey.natcen.ac.uk/TheBigListen 
 

You can look at our Taking Part webpage for more information about the  
research, and our Privacy Notice for what will happen to any information  

you give. Links to these webpages are included in the survey. 
 

 

Cuddly Toys 
 

We are seeing an increase of  
children bringing cuddly toys into 

school.  
 

Please do not send your child to 
school with any toys from home.  

 
Thank you. 

Decking Off Cuts 
 

If you have any off cuts from decking, 
please consider donating them to 

school.  
 

Please bring any to the  
Grenville office.  

 
Thank you. 



 

 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 

 
Allsorts Magazine  

 
 

Here is the link to the May/July digital version of Allsorts Magazine.  
 

There are lots of attraction to visit, services and articles to help your family. You can view 
this issue on the website www.allsortsmag.com  

or on their Facebook page too.  
 

https://bit.ly/ALLSORTS_MAYJULY24 
(you may have to copy and paste in to your browser)  

 

Rugby Lions Minis & Juniors World Record Attempt 
 

Do you and your child want to take part in a new world record attempt? 
 

This Sunday at the town’s BikeFest, Rugby Lions Minis & Juniors will be looking to cre-
ate a new world record for the most signatures on a rugby ball. 

 
You can play your part by visiting the stall near Boots Opticians in Market Place and 

adding your name to the ball between 10.30am and 4pm.  
 

All children taking part will also receive a free wristband to mark the occasion! 



 

 



 

 



 

 


